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Dear Parents,  

Admissions for our 2023 Reception intake open next week. If you know anyone in the village who has a child 

due to start primary school in September, please encourage them to pop in and see us, we will happily show 

them around and always love talking about our fantastic school! 

 Soup Kitchen Success! 

This week in school we celebrated Harvest, but this year we put a spin on it! 

The children worked tirelessly to clean, peel and chop vegetables for a special Harvest Vegetable Soup 

and a Mushroom Soup. The food was kindly donated by Feed Devon and the soup was used to ‘Feed 

Princetown’. On Thursday we opened the doors of our school to invite in the local community to enjoy 

the soup with the children, we had over 25 people come in through the morning, this included par-

ents, locals from the community and some of the residents of Venville House. It was a huge success 

and so important for the children to create something for the community that they live in.  

 

If you missed it, don’t worry as we will have more events like this in the future..  

Check out the Tavistock News for the a piece on the event! 

 

Cutting the onions brought the children to tears! 



Dates for your diary 

15th November—Reception 2023 Admissions Open 

28th November—Whole School Flu Vaccines 

5th December—Christingle Service 

Nativity TBC 

16th December—Whole school climbing trip 

16th December—Last day of term 

5th January—Whole school theatre trip 

Bronze Badge Earners 

Well done to this weeks badge  

superstars. 

 

Felix 

Benji 

Charlotte 

Sophia 

   Henry  

Simba—Our School Dog 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is a hard life being a school dog! 

Reminders 

Y5 and 6—payments for 

the trip opens 11th  

November 2022 and can 

be paid in installments up 

until July 2023 

 

Attendance 

Our aim for attendance is to be above 97% 

Please help us to keep it above this! Thank 
you.  

Week 1— 96.84% 

Week 2— 97.89% 

At the end of each half term every child that 

has 97% or above attendance will have a 

chance to win a prize!  


